
Local School Improvement Council/LSIC 

Minutes 

9/10/24 

Mission: Central City Elementary is committed to creating an engaging partnership with students, 
parents and the community to provide each student with the knowledge, skills and attitude to become 
thriving citizens in a diverse technological world.  
 
Vision: Central City Elementary strives to develop and nurture well-rounded, lifelong learners who are 
confident, creative, critical thinkers.  
 
Agenda: 

• Reading of the Past Minutes 
Heather Black moves to dispense with the reading of the past 
minutes, Cathy Jarrell seconds. Reading of the past minutes was 
dispensed. 

• Election of Officers: 

Katherine Spaulding, Member at Large-Chair 
Cathy Jarrell-Service Member 
Stacy Raines-Bus Operator 
Heather Rider-Faculty Senate 
Mackenzie Lantz-Faculty Senate 
Breanna Knotts-Faculty Senate 
Jerri Pinson-Parent 
Sara Bowles-Parent 
Clara Gray-Parent 
Denise Poole-Member at Large 
Kay Creamer-Member at Large 
Robin Ramey-Principal 
 
Sara Bowles made a motion to elect Katherine Spaulding as chair, 
Alisha Brumfield seconded. All were in favor of electing Katherine 
Spaulding as LSIC chair. 
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2100 Washington Ave. 
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• Academics 
Mrs. Ramey shared progress on GSA. CCE increase 6 points in ELA, 8 
points in math and 15 points in science from last year. 
Mrs. Ramey shared the school wide title one plan including staffing 
and resources that are funded by Title One.  
 

• Facilities 
Mrs. Ramey shared that in the past the board, through LSIC requests 
have provided new flooring throughout the building, new HVAC and 
nightlocks for all classrooms. 

• Old Business 

None 

• New Business 
Mrs. Ramey purposed asking the board to evaluate parking options 
for staff as we have 75 staff members and 66 parking spaces. This 
does not allow for visitors and outside agencies. Staff members often 
must park on the street which can be an inconvenience to our 
neighbors. 
 
Crystal Gathings asked about special needs equipment for the 
playground. Mrs. Ramey explained that several items were 
purchased through Donor’s Choose last year. Mr. Waugh is 
continuing to solicit donors for additional equipment. 
 
Another parent asked about Dyslexia training for staff and screening 
for students. Mrs. Ramey explained that HB 3035 requires dyslexia 
training for teachers and interventions for students scoring below 
level on diagnostics. She also explained the SAT process and referred 
the parent to Ms. McCourt, the SAT coordinator for more 
information. 
 
Heather Black made a motion that we adjourn. Cathy Jarrell 
seconded. Meeting adjourned. 
 


